
Harlie Treat 
 
I strongly recommend renewal of all permits allowing the C&H Hog Farm in Newton county to
continue operations. They do not pollute the Buffalo, or any other stream. They obey all applicable
regulations and contribute to the economy of the area. Those who oppose the farm generally have
no "skin in the game," that is they don't live here or make their living in this area.
 


